SCOMB ARMARY SCHOOL

Newsletter — 10th July 2015



OUR LAST WEEK IN SCHOOL FOR THIS ACADEMIC YEAR!

Moving up . . .

Today we have had a very successful transition day. All of our children have spent the morning in their new classes with their teachers and we have had our new Reception Class children in school. We hope that all of our children had an enjoyable day and that any worries have been allayed and that they are looking forward to the new opportunities and learning in their next classes. We also hope our Year 6 children who are leaving us have enjoyed their induction days at their respective secondary schools.

After School Clubs . . .

There will be no After School Clubs next week as it is the last week of term and we have Leaver's Events going on in school.

Dinner Money . . .

Please can all outstanding diner money be paid on Monday and also payment for next week. This will enable Office Staff to ensure all the books are balanced before we break up.

Celebration Assembly . . .

There have been lots of events going on in school including classes and teams being out at various activities over the last two weeks so it has been really difficult to hold a Celebration Assembly! I am aware that some children have had successes outside of school with the teams and various clubs they are involved in and we really do not want to miss the opportunity to celebrate this. If your child has received an award outside of school in the last few weeks and they would like to share it in assembly, then our final Celebration Assembly will be taking place on Monday morning (13th July). Please make sure that they bring their 'awards' in then. Thank you!

Last day of term . . .

School will close at 2.30p.m. on Friday 17th July for the end of the year. Parents can come and collect children from 2p.m. onwards—this might avoid some congestion outside school! The school bus will run at the normal time. Those children who usually get the school bus home can be kept in school until that time.

School re-opens for teaching on Thursday 3rd September at 8.55a.m. Hopefully school uniform ordered by 21st July *(latest)* will be available for collection from the school office from 2p.m. onwards on Wednesday 2nd September.

As you know we have two long serving members of staff leaving us at the end of term. There will be a message book for each of the ladies, Mrs Thompson and Mrs Corner, available in the school office next week first thing on a morning and at the end of the school day, if parents would like to come and sign them.

Have a lovely weekend—we hope the sun shines—at least for the Leavers BBQ tonight!

Wendy Gill & Staff